Mr. William Burrus
Executive Vice President
American Postal Workers
Union, AFL-CIO
1300 L Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20005-4128

1
2
× .
AFT
WORK LOAD
֡

Re: H7C-NA-C 72

W. Burrus
Washington, DC 20005

Dear Mr. Burrus:

On March 9, 1990, we met to discuss the above-captioned case at the fourth step of our contractual grievance procedure.

The issue in this grievance is whether PTF employees may be assigned across craft lines without satisfying the limitations of Article 7.2 of the National Agreement.

During our discussion, we mutually agreed that the assignment of PTF employees across craft lines is controlled by the express language of Article 7.2 of the National Agreement as interpreted by national level arbitrators. We further agreed to fully and finally settle this grievance and close the case on this basis.

Please sign and return the enclosed copy of this letter indicating that the APWU concurs with this interpretation and as your acknowledgment of agreement to close this case.

Time limits were extended by mutual consent.

Sincerely,

Arthur Wilkinson

Grievance & Arbitration

Division

Walliam Burrus

Executive Vice President American Postal Workers

Union, AFL-CIO

DATE _

4/4/50